From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of Comment FW: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159
Date: Tuesday, February 25, 2020 2:59:47 PM

From: CHRIS & THERESA CARDEY ||

Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 1:11 PM

To: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org

Cc: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; SShaw-QP@ndp.on.ca; Matthew.Green@parl.gc.ca;
maureen.wilson@hamilton.ca

Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159

Mr. Jeff Yurek

Minister of the Environment
Ontario Government,
Queens Park,

Toronto,

Ontario

Re: the Hamilton Fracked Gas Pipeline.
Dear Mr Yurek,

We are writing to you to express our concern re the application by Enbridge Gas Inc to expand
it's natural gas pipeline as per the above application.

We are very worried about the effects to our natural environment if such an expansion is
allowed to be approved. Such negative effects, as would take place if the application is
approved would have a profound impact on our environment for generations to come and do
nothing to address the climate crisis we are encountering. Such a pipeline could increase
greenhouse gas pollution, especially as it is extracted by fracking.

We should be investing in research to improve and find new sources of green energy as we are
in a climate emergency.

The fossil fuel industry needs to work to help the environment, not harm it. These companies
need to work with the environment not against it.

We feel the OEB should hold fully transparent oral hearings so that all information and
submissions can be heard from all citizens.

The land in which this pipeline must go through is environmentally very sensitive and is
protected by the Hamilton Conservation Authority. Such an approval of an application would
appear to fly in the face of years of efforts to protect our environment.

Thank you for your consideration,

Theresa and Chris Cardei


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Susi.Ahlborn@oeb.ca
mailto:Mona.Habashy@oeb.ca



